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 Bags 2 School – Thank you to everyone who took the opportunity to recycle their 

textiles through Bags 2 School and raise money for the PFA at the same time.  The 

hall stage disappeared under the many bags.  £132 was raised for the PFA.  Thank 

you! 

 

Sport – After a very long break, today saw our football and netball team travel to 

Mary Immaculate school for away matches and games.  Overseen by Mr 

Gibbens, the teams played well, with a mix of wins and loses in games.  The 

children have been enthusiastic about their training since the event was scheduled and have been 

committed and organised themselves for additional lunchtime practices.  Well done to everyone 

who took part today; we were proud of you all. 
 

Church Schools St. David’s diocese leavers day’ – Year 6 children along with Mr Gibbens and Mrs 

Barrett-Evans (Foundation Governor) joined Church schools from across the St David’s diocese on 

Wednesday for the leavers’ pilgrimage and service in St David’s cathedral.  The pilgrimage 

took them out to St Non’s chapel with the opportunity to be amazed by the scenery on 

that stretch of Pembrokeshire coastline.  The children had made flipgrid recordings of what 

our values mean to them and a number of these were shared during the day.   
 

RVE – Our focus value for this half term is ‘Trust’ which classes have begun 

to explore through a range of bible stories and Aesop fables.  

 

Pupil Progress Parent Meetings – Thank you to all the parents who have 

taken the time to join us for these meetings over the past two weeks.  It has 

been good to talk to you all about the children’s progress and next steps. 

 

Leavers’ Photos –  The proofs and order form information for the Year 6 

Leavers photographs have been sent home today with the children. 

 

School uniform -  Thank you to the PFA for organising the sale this afternoon; we all appreciate just 

how fast children grow! 

 

PFA meeting – The next meeting of the PFA is on Tuesday 21st June at Pump on the Green at 7:30pm.  

A warm welcome is extended to everyone. 

 

Sports Day – This will take place on Tuesday 12th July.  Information regarding the day will be shared 

next week. 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ event – This will take place in Thursday 14th July after the end of the school day.  

Further details will be shared next week.  

 

Dates 

 Tues 21st June – year 5 Forces Fitness @ Scolton Manor 

 Mon 27th June and Fri 1st July  – Ysgol Bro Gwaun year 6 transition days  

 Weds 29th and Thurs 30th – HHVCS year 6 transition days 
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 Thurs 30th June and Fri 1st July – Ysgol Dyffryn Taf year 6 transition days 

 Tues 12th July – Sports Day 

 Thurs 14th July – Year 6 Leavers event 

 Fri 15th July – Last day of school year for pupils 

 

 

Yours sincerely   

 
Head teacher 


